
                           

     Announcements for Sunday, February 3, 2013 

 

New Announcements 

 

A very big thank you to my friends, the ladies of Faith, 

who helped me celebrate my birthday on Friday, 

January 25th, with cake and cards.  We had such a good 

time together.  Special thanks to Jill Dugovics and 

Karen Wagner.   - Liz Duncan 

 

The Suppers for Eight assignments are out.  Everyone 

with an email address who is the primary contact has 

been notified.  The list is also posted in the hall.  We are 

getting a late start since we’ve moved everything up one 

month this year.  I encourage both hosts and guests for 

February to contact each other ASAP to set a date.  If 

there are any questions, see Ron Ober.  Have fun! 

 

Help Faith be a good host! Volunteers are needed for 

the hospitality weekend with Henry G. Brinton March 

1-3.  If you would like to help greet, direct traffic, 

register participants, help with meals, or help with 

children, please sign up outside the Social Hall. 

 

Easter Sweets for Faith Church Preschool:  An order 

form for Malley’s Chocolates and Candies is posted 

outside the Social Hall.  A portion of the moneys 

received will go to Faith Preschool.  Please pay Anne 

Marie Dorey by Wednesday, February 27th.  Faith 

Church Preschool thanks you for your support. 

     

                       Previous Announcements  

 

Ushers Needed:  We are in need of a few more ushers 

throughout the year to assist the head ushers on Sunday 

mornings.  All that is required is to pass out bulletins, 

take the offering, and to check the pews after the service 

for any leftover bulletins.  If you can help out one or 

two Sunday’s please speak to Ken Willert. 

 

The Lenten season is fast approaching and once again 

the church will be serving a light supper before each of 

the Wednesday night programs.  Last year a few people 

expressed an interest in assisting or even taking charge 

of one of the suppers.  The dates this year are: February 

20th and 27th, March 6th, 20th, and the 28th, (which is 

Maundy Thursday), and all are served at 6:00 p.m.  

Members of the Worship Ministry will be available to 

assist.  Anyone interested in helping please contact 

Marilyn Glover at 440-442-0817 or Gail Neville at 440-

449-0844. 

 

Faith Seniors will be meeting on Tuesday, February 

12th, Lincoln’s Birthday, at 1:00 p.m. at the church.  

Jim and Peg Goss will have a slide presentation on 

Gettysburg and the American Civil War.  Everyone is 

welcome.  Please come. 

 


